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Dear Javier 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment on the New England Solar MOD 2 (SSD-9255-
Mod-2) (Uralla Shire) 

The NSW Department of Primary Industries (DPI) Agriculture collaborates and partners with our 
stakeholders to protect and enhance the productive and sustainable use and resilience of 
agricultural resources and the environment. 

NSW DPI notes that no new landholdings are being included in the development footprint as part of 
the proposed modification. As the new land areas are owned by existing project landholders and are 
adjacent to the approved development footprint, no extra agricultural impacts are likely.   

NSW DPI has no comments on the proposed Modification Report. 

Should you require clarification on any of the information contained in this response, please do not 
hesitate to contact Lilian Parker on 0427812508 or by email at landuse.ag@dpi.nsw.gov.au  

Yours sincerely 

 

LParker 
Lilian Parker 
Agricultural Land Use Planning 
Strategic Policy and Initiatives 
Esigned 8-11-2022 
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